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Having just returned from a seminar pertaining to the Marcellus Shale drilling bonanza in Pennsylvania.and following a
report given by U.S. Chief of Ground Water Enforcement Branch, Karen Johnson, it became quite obvious that the safety
of Pennsylvania's environment requires that Ithe gas and oil drilling companies MUST BE MADE TO CONFORM TO
NATIONAL/STATE CLEAN WATER ACTS/REGULATIONS. I STRONGLY URGE YOU TO DO ALL IN YOUR POWER
TO PASS THE NECESSARY LEGISLATION ON A FEDERAL LEVEL, AND TO ENCOURAGE PENNSYLVANIA;S
STATE LEGISLATORS TO DO THE SAME.

I have contacted my legislators on the federal and state level concerning this matter.

This state faces a serious threat to one of its most valuable assets, clean water. Please keep me informed concerning
your position relative to the matters discussed above.

Please be aware that I AM THE INFORMATION & EDUCATION COORDINATOR FOR THE 1000 MEMBER WESTERN
CLINTON SPORTSMEN'S ASSOCIATIONS BOX 1, RENOVO PA 17764. YOU CAN REACH ME AT MY VERIZON
EMAIL ADDRESS inevins00093@verizon.net.


